Trinidad Navarro

S Delaware Department of Insurance
Commissioner

RE-NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

INSURANCE COMMISSIONER, TRINIDAD NAVARRO, hereby gives notice that the
PUBLIC HEARING previously scheduled for Thursday, April 18, 2019, with respect to the
Department’s Complaint against Affordable Property Insurance, Inc., Beth Schiavo, and Adam
Schiavo (Docket No. 4024-2019), has been rescheduled for Monday, June 17, 2019 beginning
at 10:00 a.m. at the offices of the Delaware Department of Insurance, 1007 Orange Street, Suite
1010, Wilmington, DE 19801.

The purpose of this Hearing is to address the Department’s Complaint against Affordable
Property Insurance, Inc., Beth Schiavo, and Adam Schiavo (Docket No. 4024-2019), regarding
non-compliance and violations of certain statutory requirements of the Delaware Insurance Code
including, without limitation, 18 Del. C. § 1712.

The Hearing will be conducted in accordance with the Delaware Administrative
Procedures Act, 29 Del. C. Ch. 101. A party has the right to present evidence, be represented by
Delaware counsel, and to appear personally or by other representative. The Delaware
Department of Insurance is obligated to reach its decision based on the evidence received.



